
Portersfield

This summary is for you to have your say on 

changes in Dudley.

Portersfield site is the land at the back 
of the bus station and where Cavendish 
house used to be.

Dudley Borough is a great place to live, 
work and discover. We want to make 
sure that the Portersfield site 
compliments the rest of the town and 
the borough.

The proposals are on the next two 
pages if you would like to see the plans 
in more detail you can scan the QR 
code.



The layout at St Joseph Street will 
give you safe access for buses and 
the pavement by Church of Our 
Blessed Lady will be made wider.

Trindle Road will have a 20mph
speed limit.

Pedestrian crossings in three key 
areas. 
• Claughton Rd North and St Joseph 

Street.
• Porters Street and Birdcage Walk.
• Hall Street and Trindle Road.

A new two way cycle path along Trindle

Road that will link to the Black Country 

museum and to Brierley Hill.



Portersfield South where the Hobbs 
chip shop is to be made a gateway with 
better public spaces and more trees. 

For Hall Street, Trindle Road and Porter 
Street to be developed in the traditional 
streets and public spaces.

For the new developments to look good 
from the bypass. This will include 
planting of trees and wildflowers.

Portersfield North will provide a key role 

in making people feel welcome when 

they come into Dudley.



The pedestrian's area on the Claughton 
Road North, improved making the area 
people feel more welcome.

A new area where buildings are zero 
carbon ready.

Please fill in the survey and tell us what 
you think.

www.regeneratingdudley.org.uk/portersf
ield-consultation 

The consultation ends on 
Wednesday 20th September 2023.

For Porter Street to be reconnected to 

Porter Street South by a new 

footbridge.

http://www.regeneratingdudley.org.uk/portersfield-consultation
http://www.regeneratingdudley.org.uk/portersfield-consultation
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